
Season's Greetings!

As we wrap up another incredible year, we have
much to celebrate and be thankful for at

Composite Manufacturing & Design. This year
marks a significant milestone as we celebrate our

20th anniversary! Over the past two decades,
we've grown, innovated, and achieved remarkable
success, thanks to the dedication and support of

our amazing team and loyal customers.

We are thrilled to announce the successful
completion & delivery of another 3 pilot boats this

year. Each boat is a testament to our
craftsmanship, attention to detail, and dedication
to meeting the highest standards of performance

and safety.

 Our trailer sailer, designed by BYD Naval Architects,
the BTC 22, made waves at this year's

Southampton Boat Show, performing exceptionally
well and garnering praise from experienced and

new sailors alike. This success highlights our
commitment to designing and building top-quality

vessels that exceed expectations at a very
competitive price point!

 Looking ahead, we are excited to announce our
commitment to using more sustainable materials

in 2025. As we continue to innovate, we are
dedicated to reducing our environmental impact
and promoting sustainability in all aspects of our

business.

Thank you for being a part of our journey. We wish
you a joyous holiday season and a prosperous

New Year!

Warm regards, Warwick Buckley
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